
Licensing Committee 16 January 2024 

Review of Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing Fees 

Council is RECOMMENDED to adopt the new and set out in the report submitted to 
the Licensing Committee on 16 January 2024 for implementation in the financial year 
commencing 1 April 2024. 

https://havant.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s51260/Licensing%20Committee%20Report%20-%20Taxi%20Fees%2024-25%20V3.pdf

